
 

Sport’s Day:

This year’s Sport’s Day was a bit special. The original plan was to hold it in the 

first week of October, on the 5th or the 7th, but due to bad weather both days 

were cancelled. However, with the strong urging of the sport’s department and 

students, as well as the desire from teachers to let the students experience the 

event, it was replanned to October 28th. While normally, held when the weather 

is a bit warmer, this year the Sport’s Day started with a biting cold in the 

morning. With an 8:30 start at Keika’s Urawa Ground, students and teachers 

had to endure cold morning winds on their way to the event. However, as the 

sun rose, the temperature rose with it, leading to an 

overall comfortable day. 

 

This Issue: 

Keika Festival 

Sport’s Day 

Hello Everyone! We’ve all had a hectic month at Kei-Sho! 

With the Keika-Fest held on the 22nd and 23rd, and a 

delayed Sport’s Day held on the 28th, October had two of 

the large yearly events that we hold at Kei-Sho. As such, 

both teachers and students had a busy month. 

Due to the size of the events, this month’s Kei-Sho 

Chronicle will be split into 2 parts. 



The Sport’s Day the teams were formed so that 

1st, 2nd 3rd year students for each class were 

together, with A class being blue, B class being 

red, C class being yellow and D class being green. 

And these teams competed in a large number of 

events, 17 in total, ranging from activities like 

jump rope, and tug-of-war, to club and whole class relays. And There were even 

a few special events where teachers, including myself made competed in 

cosplay. (Did you see me in the teacher relay?).  

 

While every student gave it their all, and the Sport’s Day ended as a huge 

success, it was still a competition. The winning team was yellow (C class). 

Congratulations to the students of 1C, 2C and 3C. 

 

While the Sport’s Day was held last year, this 

was the first time for the students to compete 

with the whole school attending. While there 

were some issues with the weather, the Sport’s Day 

was held like usual. The students seemed to have a 

great time and the teachers did their best so that 

students could make memories. 

 

October has been a month with two massive events, so teachers, 

students and parents are all, no doubt, exhausted. Even so, there is 

still more than a month left before the winter vacation, so it is not yet 

time to stop trying our best. Although we still have Kei-Sho’s last 

large event, the rest of the year should be a bit calmer. 

             - Llew 


